
Wu, Irene

From: Kock, Andrea -
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 8:02 AM
To: Bubar, Patrice; Bjornsen, Alan; VonTill, Bill; Ford, William; Cohen, Stephen; Balsam, Briana
Cc: Yu, Irene; Shroff, Behram; Miller, Debra
Subject: RE: Sage Grouse

All: Alan and I discussed this issue this morning. We agree that the email from WY game and fish below raises
some additional questions. It appears that they would expect the NRC to revise its SEIS premeptively
assuming the species is listed even though before that happens: (1) a decision would need to be made that
such a listing is warranted ( expected in Feb.) and (2) a ruelmaking would need to be completed to list the
species, which takes a year.

Given that we now need to understand (1) exactly what mitigative actions WY Game and Fish expect at this
point in time and (2) whether these expectations align with other involved agencies such as the federal FWS,
we propose having a call with involved parties today. The purpose of the call would be to discuss our current
understanding and Wy's expectations for revision of our document. We would use this information to make a
decision of whether an extension to the comment period is warranted given the information we obtain.

We are making the necessary contacts to determine if a 1:30 call works for those involved. Alan will send a
scheduler once we have confirmation.

Thanks

- ---- Original Message -----
From: Bubar, Patrice
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 7:53 AM
To: Bjornsen, Alan; Kock, Andrea; VonTill, Bill; Ford, William; Cohen, Stephen; Balsam, Briana
Cc: Yu, Irene; Shroff, Behram
Subject: Re: Sage Grouse

Thanks Alan. Briana prepared a very nice summary of the process for listing a species and it sounds like there
are a few steps left in the process to determine if the species should be listed. With that knowledge - what is
confusing is if WY agencies are asking for these mitigation activities to be analyzed - in anticipation of the
species being listed or because of other state requirements they have. It is still very unclear to me who has
what decision making authority between WY state agencies and the FWS.

- ---- Original Message -----
From: Bjornsen, Alan
To: Kock, Andrea; Bubar, Patrice; VonTill, Bill; Ford, William; Cohen, Stephen
Cc: Yu, Irene; Shroff, Behram
Sent: Thu Jan 07 06:25:38 2010
Subject: FW: Sage Grouse

I plan to call Scott Gamo this morning to find out what the "1 disruption per 640 acres' means. Is it within the
buffer area, only, or anywhere in the core area? And, what constitutes a disruption? Does an ISR CPP and
associated facilities constitute one disruption?

Let me know if you have other questions you want answered. Thanks.

- ---- Original Message -----
From: Mary Flanderka [mailto: Mary. Flanderka@wgf.state.wy.us]
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2010 5:41 PM

cbo



To: Bjornsen, Alan; Scott Gamo
Subject: Re: Sage Grouse

Alan, I believe we would have to stick with our sage grouse recommendations which include no surface
occupancy within .6 miles of the perimeter of the lek and timing stipulations - no activity between 15 March and
June 30, 1 disruption per 640 acres and the 1 disruption must be < 5% of 640 acres.

We would expect that NRC would create an alternative that would address our concerns. I would think that
you would want the public to comment on the alternative and not wait until the final is issued.

Scott is available on Thursday.

>>> "Bjornsen, Alan" <Alan.Biornsen(Wnrc.gov> 1/6/2010 12:20 PM >>>
Mary/Scott,

Should the NRC not grant a 30-day extension to the public comment period and the WGFD was to issue a
'worst case scenario', how would you see that affecting our documents? What would you expect us to
change? Couldn't it wait to be addressed in the final SEIS? I will be in tomorrow and Friday. Thanks.

Alan B. Bjornse
Environmental Project Manager
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
(301) 415-1195
alan.biornsen(anrc.qov
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